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 Meeting Place is
         The
 Rose Garden Cafe
111 Higgins Road
Elk Grove Village
   847-952-1881

Meetings
  1st Tuesday
     of the Month
                7:30 pm

     Rides are the
       2nd & 4th
  Sundays @ 9am

Volume 2   Issue 2
February, 2009

BRR Tee-Shirts
A tee- shirt is included with the cost of
membership. The fee for a new membership is
$40.00 with the cost of a tee-shirt.
Patches
Small is $15.00
Large is $20.00
Hats are $12.00
See Bill Mumford at the meetings or contact him.

OUR CHOICE - NOT YOURS

RIDE SAFE - RIDE FREE

WWW.BRRMC.COM
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Board Members

         President
Dave Morris
630-289-8208
giddyupdave@wowway.com

     Vice- President
Bill Lux
847-836-0589
bill@dscomm.com

       Secretary
Jim Marsolais
224-489-9511
radarrabbit111@aol.com

      Treasurer
Jean Mumford
847-658-6446
billjean1903@sbcglobal.net

     Membership
Kevin Johnson
847-755-0724
kevinejohnson@sbcglobal.net

    Tour Directors
John Jalomo
847-678-7906
punkin432@comcast.net

Bill Mumford
847-658-6446
billjean1903@sbcglobal.net

      AMA Liaison
Bill Lux
847-836-0589
bill@dscomm.com

    Newsletter
Larry Haun
847-213-0059
larry240sx@hotmail.com

  Internet Web Site
Bill Lux
847-836-0589
bill@dscomm.com

Disclaimer
   The Articles and Graphics in this Newsletter shall
have neither liability nor responsibility to any person
with respect to loss or injury caused directly or
indirectly by information contained in this or any
Newsletter from Back Road Riders. All inquiries
should be directed to the Board of Back Road
Riders.

WWW.BRRMC.COM

H & R Block
For all your tax needs
Come see me
LARRY HAUN
in the Village Commons Mall
on Touhy in Niles, Il.
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Back Road Riders
Minutes of the April 7, 2009 Meeting

I. Meeting called to order at 7:36 pm by Dave Morris, President
II. ROLL CALL:  Dave Morris. President; Jean Mumford, Treasurer; Jim Marsolais, Secretary; Kevin

Johnson, Membership Director; Bill Mumford, Tour/Events  Co-Director; Larry Haun,
Newsletter Editor.
Excused Absent:  Bill Lux, Vice President, WEB Site;
Absent: John Jalomo Tour/ Events Co-Director

III. Reading of last month’s Minutes waived. Everyone received the Newsletter in which they were
printed. No deletions, additions or corrections were requested.

IV. President, Dave Morris shared the story of his son (who is a Marine), Justin’s homecoming from
Iraq last night (Monday, April 6, 2009). The Streamwood Police blocked off the intersections
and a Fire Truck, an Ambulance and several Fire Support vehicles escorted Justin’s vehicle
from the town limits to their home. About 50 friends and relatives were waiting to greet Justin,
and Grandparents. Parents and siblings were all very emotional (Even Dave got teary eyed).
Sharon showed photos to the group.
     Dave passed out a Biker Information guide that Bill Lux received from AMA (we think). The
guide covered events and advertisers located in Southern Wisconsin and Northern Illinois. Dave
has more for anyone unable to make it to the meeting.
     Dave reminded everyone that our Summer Campout is

Arrive on Friday, June 26th; Ride on Saturday, June 27th and Return home on Sunday, June
28th, 2009.
The BRR have three sites reserved for group camping at a cost of $6.00 per person per night.
Campers and RV’s are extra and will need their own site. Jim called and left a message asking
to reserve a site for Mark and Kim in the area by the NEW Shower & bathroom facilities. RV

sites are $36.00 per night taxes included. ( Site # 30 reserved for Kim & Mark)
SUMMER CAMP LOCATION

WISCONSIN RIVERSIDE CAMPGROUND
S 13220 Shifflet Road, Spring Green, Wisc, 53588

1-888-844-2206 or 1-608-588-2826
V. Vice President, Bill Lux was absent so Dave Morris passed out information guide for him
VI. Treasurer, Jean Mumford thanked everyone for the beautiful flowers she received while recovering

from surgery. The club has $192.93. Some recent expenditures include a check for $93.00
transferring Agent of Record from Kim Kurtzrock who lives in DuPage county to Jean
Mumford who lives in McHenry County (Higher Fees). Jean explained that there was a check
list of things to file and fees to pay since we are a NOT FOR PROFIT Organization. Jean later
confirmed that the club has agreed for now to take up a collection for flowers to send to people
in the Hospital or who are recovering from an illness. Jean has a list of “Thank You’s” she would
like to put in the Newsletter for helping with the Snow Ball (Holiday Party). Larry told Jean to
send them to him and he will put them in.

VII. Secretary, Jim Marsolais reported on the Casino Trip to Iowa. Speaking as a group, we
weren’t impressed by the new Casino. The Hotel did not have a Pool or work out areas, so we
stayed at the Holiday Inn Express this year. The Holiday Express Pool did not have a hot tub
and there wasn’t a lot of room to socialize in the Pool area. The lobby was okay and the staff
there was overworked but friendly. Jenice is taking Sharon to the Diamond Jo’s Casino in
Dubuque, Iowa for her birthday, so they’ll do some reconnaissance and see how that one is for
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BUSINESS CARDS

Eagles Claw Cycles
has moved to
960 Sivert Drive
Unit 1
Wood Dale, Il. 60191
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our Winter Casino Trip next year. Jim has Rides, T-Shirts and Hats available for sale for the
Carpentersville Police’s TOURCH RUN MOTORCYCLE RIDE on JULY 12, 2009 benefiting
the Special Olympics. Jim’s going to plan the route and stops and asked if anyone wants to help
out to call him 1-224-489-9511 or E-Mail him at RadarRabbit111@aol.com. The ride costs
$20.00 and includes a poker hand, 2 riders and choice of either a T-Shirt, a Hat or a Pin.
Additional T-Shirts, Hats and Pins can be purchased too along with Raffle Tickets

VIII. REPORT OF THE DIRECTORS
1. Membership Director, Kevin Johnson reported that we still have 39 members and was

working on the Birthday list before the meeting. Tom and Patty Douglas still want to join but
Tom went into the Hospital today for Knee Replacement surgery.

2. Tour/Event Directors, Bill Mumford related that John Jalomo and him want to lead the
group to The Historic Auto Museum at 13750 Metric Road in Roscoe, Illinois, 61073. !-
815-389-7917. More on that later. Bill referred to the list Jim had put out earlier in the year
for upcoming events.
Sunday, April 12, 2009 No ride planned due to it being Easter
Sunday, April 19, 2009 Walneck’s Swap Meet at Woodstock Fair Grounds, 630-985-
2097
Tuesday, May 5, 2009 Meeting at the Rose Garden Café, 7:30 pm; come early for dinner
Sunday, May 10, 2009 Start meeting /leave The Rose Garden Café at 9:00 am (May-
October) Ride TBA
Sunday, May 17, 2009 Little Angels Benefit Run. Meet for breakfast in Huntley
beforehand. Ride starts/ leaves Woodstock H/D at 10:00 am.
Also don’t forget our Summer Campout (Dave already talked about it) and Sturgis 2010,
Ray & Lisa’s 5th Anniversary 2011. Alaska 2011 and Door County every year. Bill said the
Jerseypine Cruisers aren’t planning on going to Door County this year.

3. Jean Mumford volunteered to have a Halloween Party at their home this year. Kim
Kurtzrock agreed to help her and they are now the Halloween Party Committee. Jean said
it would be a Pot Luck affair and costume wearing would be encouraged.

4. Newsletter Director, Larry Haun has been working at H7R Block so he has been swamped with
work, but after April 15, 2009 things will slow down dramatically and he’ll have time to donate to the
Newsletter. Larry asked that people send him pictures, articles, jokes, and things of interest. E-Mail Larry
at larry240sx@hotmail.com.
5. WEB Site Coordinator, Bill Lux is in Miami on business and had no report.

IX. REPORT OF THE COMMITTEES
1. The Halloween Committee (Jean & Kim K) had nothing new to report
2. The Holiday Committee (Kevin & Gina J.; Jenice A & Jim M.) advised the group that they

were planning to have January’s Holiday Party Theme, Football. We can have our own
Super Bowl Party.  Poplar teams can be auctioned off with the $$ going towards the party.
Jim used the example, Lets say Dave was a big “Packer Backer” and wanted to have the
Packers as his team. He could bid for it in an auction against all the other “Packer Backers”.
To determine who wins our Super Bowl we could roll dice and award the final two teams
prizes. We figured we’d pick teams in September. We also had some fund raising ideas to
help raise money for the Holiday Party so that we won’t be put in a situation like last year.
Another group that Jim and Jenice are in have White Elephant Sales. Everyone can bring in
things that others might want, but you’re grown tired of. People would put bids under the
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items they want and the highest bidder would get the item. Old Easy Rider or Motorcycle
Magazines, trinkets, nick knacks or anything you think someone would like to bid on to help
the club raise cash. Several of us went to the McHenry County Independent Riders Fund
Raise (MCIR) Dance over the weekend and we were talking with a couple of their officers
for fund raising ideas. Their group also has a Christmas or Holiday Party and they used to
have trouble getting people to commit until the last minute. (Sound Familiar) The MCIR
started getting $20.00 in advance to reserve a spot at their party and if you paid and
showed up you got your money back at the party. If you didn’t show up, you didn’t get a
refund. It’s just something to look at. We also discussed having a Bug Rub and Mystery
Raffles on a run.

X. OPEN FORUM
1. Bill Lancaster asked our group to Shop at Jewel tomorrow and passed out Shop & Share

coupons. A part of the proceeds will be donated by Jewel-Osco to the Pediatric Brain
Tumor Foundation (Ride for Kids). Bill also had more details on the Ride for Kids Night at
the Kane County Cougars Stadium. It is July 11, 2009 and all the proceeds will be donated
to the Ride for Kids. Tickets for the Cougars Game are $17.00 each. There is going to be
special parking for Motorcycles, they’re going to let the Motorcycles ride around the track
before the game starts, there will be a photo Op ($$) with the player’s a  Motorcycle Show
and a Fireworks show afterwards, so it should be a fun time.

     The Ride for Kids is  July 19, 2009 starting in Elgin. Blockers are still needed. Contact Phil Dustin at
847-875-6690 or E-Mali Phil at YASCW1@comcast.net.

2. Bill Mumford reminded everyone that we have BRR Apparel for sale including Hats, T-
Shirts, and Patches, both large and small, if anyone is interested.

XI. OLD UNFINISHED BUSINESS:
1. None noted.

XII. NEW BUSINESS:
1. Mystery Raffle won by Jim. M.

XIII. ADJOURNMENT:
1. Motion to adjourn by Bill M. 2nd by Larry H. Adjourned at 8:18 pm.
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